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Classes from Trinity Lutheran, Winfield visited us again in March. 

They stayed for two hours and helped us sort many bags of donations. 

They have been with us before and we always 

look forward to their visits. They are a very 

polite group of kids who work hard when they 

are here. It’s 

good for the 

younger generation to see what 

‘giving back’ means. Thanks to their 

teachers and parents who care 

enough to make these trips possible. 

Thanks, guys.    

  

 

The shipment to Ukraine finally arrived in January 2025.  

It took 94 days to reach its destination to 

the Open-Door Foundation, Ternopil, Ukraine. 

We have not received any photos. Sorry! 



 

We had a donation of what I would call professional 

grade stainless steel kitchen pans, pots, cookie sheets, 

flatware, serving ladles and electric food warmers. We are not allowed 

to ship any items with electrical plugs and unfortunately most of the pans 

are too large for our boxes, so we are looking for anyone who could 

benefit from these stainless steel items. If you have any ideas, (for even 

a few things) please let us know.   

      

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 



Our friends from Fairmount Ministries (on the WSU Campus) have become 

more frequent visitors to the warehouse. I 

don’t have a photo of them this time, but they 

are a group of college students with a 

wonderful work ethic [and I think the guys 

might be closer to learning ladies clothesfrom 

childrens clothes. HAHA!!] See you soon!!   

 

 We have discovered that certain safety 

pins are just too flimsy and not safe for 

babies receiving  the Layette Kits. These 

pins  bent when we were spot checking 

kits. They bent in our hands like 

aluminum foil. We highly suggest you check the 

sturdiness of the pins you are using for your layette 

kits. Diaper pins are highly recommended. Thanks. 

  

We have had a record number of donations 

during the first quarter of 2025 and our 

warehouse is full to the max with items that 

need sorting. If you have ever thought about 

helping Orphan Grain Train, now would be a 

good time to come down and help us sort 

clothes. No previous experience necessary. We 

will train. Give us a call. You won’t be sorry.  

 

      We will be closed Wednesday, April 16th  

    & Saturday, April 19th for  

 Holy Week and Easter.  

 


